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I am in favor of the expansion
The revenue generally shown does not reflect complete service territory and misleads consumers
ALS is a-leader in high standards and every community needs a central high standards landfill to utilize and ALS
fills that scope
Also i actually reside on the main road to landfill and listen to that additional traffic noise from not only ALS
vehicles but residential and commercial traffic and the occasional blown out of vehicle items i still support this
Sincerely
Nancy whitley
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